
 

September 4, 2018 

Web Announcement 1680 

 
Attention Provider Type 19 (Nursing Facilities):   

Update Regarding Standard Bed Day Claims 

Update to Web Announcement 1549:  Claims for standard bed day services submitted by in-state nursing 

facilities with dates of service on or after July 1, 2017, through February 15, 2018, and submitted by out-

of-state nursing facilities with dates of service on or after January 1, 2018, through February 15, 2018, 

have been automatically reprocessed to pay at the new rates approved by the Centers for Medicare & 

Medicaid Services (CMS).  Results of the reprocessed claims appeared on remittance advices dated June 8, 

2018. 

Please note:  When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim editor edits 

are applicable.  As a result, there may be no additional payment, and claim denials may be received.  

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1549_20180319.pdf

